
Hi everyone!

It is the last three days of the year. Thank you for

working so hard. We hope you enjoy these

fun lessons.

Do not forget to show us what you are up to

on Evidence for Learning.

Stay safe and happy summer holidays.

Emily, Simon, Melanie and Becky.



Monday English

Emily has made a video

all about memories from the

last year. Can you tell

us yours ?



Tuesday Topic

Becky is giving you some

ideas of how you can help at

home over the summer holidays.



PSHEWednesday

Thinking about going back to school

and college in September.

How are you feeling about it ?

Do you have any questions?


